Public Notice Correction

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), published a public notice on
Monday, June 8, 2020 proposing a Substantial Amendment to the
Community Development Block Grant Coronavirus (CDBG-CV)
Grant Funds budget, transferring $372,224.00 from Public Services
Activity funds to Housing Assistance Activity funds. HCDD is issuing
this public notice to correct the activity from Housing Assistance to
Housing Services.

This notice does not alter the original five (5) day public comment
period for this proposed item. The five-day comment period began
on Monday, June 8, 2020 through Saturday, June 13, 2020. For
more information on this item, please contact Kennisha London at
(832) 394-6197. For more information on HCDD and its programs, you
may access HCDD'’s website at http://www.houstontx.gov/housing/.
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/

tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at
(832) 394-6240.




